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November 5" 2019

Dear Christian,

On behalf of the Boots For Troops staff and Board of Directors, I would like to express my gratitude and tell you how
much we really appreciate your support and sincerely want to thank you hosting our silent auction at this year’s
Concert in the Country! As you may know, our mission is to uplift and empower the overall morale and mental well-
being of our deployed and active duty service members.

To date, Boots For Troops has sent over 1,260 custom Care Packages around the world to deployed service members.
Packages traveled to Afghanistan, Iraq, Kuwait, Africa and even Naval ships at sea putting smiles on faces of our
service members during their long deployments. The organization to date has also helped 85 service members get
home for Christmas or emergency situations.

Your contributions have shown a commitment to supporting Boots For Troops organization and the men and women
who are serving home and abroad to defend our freedom. For that once again, I want to express my warmest thank
you. We look forward to vour continued support.

Very Besm ﬂ

Megan Bruney
Executive Assistant



